
“The earth is full of the steadfast love of the Lord” (Psalm 33:5, ESV).  Welcome to
worship.  Let us together praise God!  Here at Fairfield,  we offer a contemporary
service at 9:00; Sunday School for all ages at 10:00 and our traditional service at
11:00. Please ask Dr. Steve Starzer, Rev. Mike Watson or any of the ushers for
information on various programs and ministries. You may also call the church
office at (804) 730-7164 or e-mail us: office@fairfieldpcusa.org or visit our web 
site: www.fairfieldpcusa.org

PRAYER	CONCERNS
Beverly Burts
Gerry Miller & family
Elizabeth Moorhouse’s husband Bob
Bryant Lowery & Marsha Young’s 

sister, Cathy
Joyce Nuckols
Helen Rigsby

Family of Bootsie Stevens
Jack & Beverly Ward
Peter Wenninger
Bonnie Wright
All who serve our nation here 

and abroad.

Please call the church office (804) 730-7164 or let a pastor know at the end of the
service for someone to be on our prayer list.  Names	will	normally	be		listed	in	
bulletin	for	3	weeks,	unless	we	receive	updates.

The	 flowers	are	given	 to	 the	Glory	of	God	 in	 thanksgiving	 for	 the	generation	of
members	&	Elders	who	bravely	followed	God’s	lead	to	bring	us	from	Harvie	Road	to
Cold	Harbor	Road.

The	 second	 set	of	 flowers	are	given	 to	 the	Glory	of	God	 in	 thanksgiving	 for	 the
members	&	Elders	of	Beulah	Presbyterian	Church	who	bravely	followed	God’s	lead
to	bring	our	two	churches	together	to	better	serve	God	in	our	community.

Infant/Toddler: Marge Wantz & Majken Whitaker
Next	Week: Linda Daugherty & Angela Schwartz

We	offer	a	Kid’s	Worship	Program during the 9:00am service for ages 3 
years old through 2nd grade.  The program takes place in Room # 21.

Today	we	will	recogize	our	high	school	and	college	graduates.	 Please see the 
enclosed insert for the names of all of our graduates.



The	Separate	Check	Club will get together TODAY, 12:30pm at Roma’s 
Restaurant.  Everyone is welcome to join us!  

Men	of	 the	Church	Breakfast We look forward to having all men join us at
Cracker Barrel Restaurant on Bell Creek Road this coming Tuesday,	June	13	at
7:00am.  Start your day with a delicious breakfast and great conversation.  We 
look forward to seeing you there!

The	American	Red	Cross	is	sponsoring	our	next	Blood	Drive on Tuesday,
June	20	from	1‐6pm	in the Heritage Hall.  Please call 1-800-RED-CROSS or visit
RedCrossBlood.org and enter Fairfield to schedule an appointment.  Be part of
something big.  Make an appointment!

Sunday	of	Service Coming July 30th.  Even if you are not able to join us in person,
there is a way you can contribute to one of the service projects of the day!  Please
consider donating canned or jar spaghetti sauce or no-bake lasagna noodles. 
These can be dropped off at church and will be used to make freezer-ready meals
for our local emergency response people.

Come	out	and	play	Pickleball!  Join us from 5:30-7:30 in the Family Center for
some fun and great exercise.  If you can’t make it tomorrow night, we offer it on
Tuesdays from 12:00-2:00pm, Wednesday nights from 5:30-7:30 and on 
Thursdays from 12:00-2:00pm.  We have the equipment so come out and play!

Save	the	Date!		Adult VBS will be held July 9 at 5:00pm, July 10-11 at 7:00pm.  We
will be focusing on the Gospel of John led by our pastors as well as Pastor Larry
from New Beginnings Church.



 THIS	WEEK	’S	CHURCH	MEETINGS	&	EVENTS
June	11 Contemporary Worship Service (Family Center) 9:00am

Sunday School 9:45-10:45am
Traditional Worship Service (sanctuary) 11:00am
New Beginnings Church  11:00am

June	12 Pickleball (Family Center) 5:30-7:30pm
AA Group (#29) 6:00-8:00pm
Pilates Class (Heritage Hall) 6:00-7:00pm

June	13 Men’s Breakfast (Cracker Barrel) 7:00am
Pickleball (Family Center) 12:00-2:30pm

June	14 Pickleball (Family Center) 5:30-7:30pm
Pilates Class (Heritage Hall) 6:00pm
Praise Band Practice (Family Center) 8:00pm

June	15 Pickleball (Family Center) 12:00-2:30pm
Civil Air Patrol (Heritage Hall) 6:30-9:30pm

June	16 Meredith Atkinson’s Graduation Party (HH) 5:00-7:00pm
June	17 New Beginnings Choir Practice (#14) 12:30pm

Reminder: Please be sure to call the church office if you would like to use a room
for a meeting or event.  You can also get the latest updates to our calendar online
at www.fairfieldpcusa.org.  


